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Last week in Year 2: Year 2 have been making shoe box 
habitats as part of their Science work this half term We 
researched different habitats, chose one and decided what we 
needed to include to make sure an animal could survive in that 
habitat. Then today we got creative and made one! 

  

Last week in Nursery: We enjoyed learning all about people who 
help us. On Monday we wrapped up warm, took our chairs, 
clipboards, pencils and blankets and headed out to do a traffic 
survey. Who would have thought that Cavalry Drive was so busy! 
We saw 36 cars, 4 bikes, vans, lorries and 1 bus which caused 
much excitement especially when the bus driver waved at us!  On 
Friday we had a visit from Mrs Lambert the Lollipop Lady who 
showed us how to cross the road safely, we have enjoyed dressing 
up and role playing this as well as being doctors, nurses, 
paramedics and police officers!  We have also started to investigate 
shapes and went on a shape hunt in the garden.



Last week in Year 5: Continuing with our History lessons  about the 
Victorians, the children dressed up and experienced a day in a 
Victorian school. Lessons included arithmetic, copperplate 
handwriting and sewing, along with baking cakes for the girls and 
gardening for the boys. The afternoon included an exhausting 
‘physical training’ lesson too. The children discovered that it is hard 
to write when dipping your ‘pen’ into the ink pot between every letter 
and that Victorian teachers were very strict!

Whilst walking to school.... We have received a request from 
neighbours of the school that parents remind children not to walk on 
the gardens or walls of nearby houses. We would appreciate your 
help in keeping an eye on the children so that they stay on the 
pavements. Many thanks.
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Dates for your Diary:

Friday 10th December - Christmas Jumper Day raising funds for 
Save the Children
Friday 10th December - Christmas Dinner Day - all lunches must be 
booked in advance by end of 3rd December
Friday 17th December - last day of term
Wednesday 5th January 2022 - school and nursery re-open
14th to 18th February - school and nursery closed for half term
All term dates for 2021 - 2022 are available on the school 
website.


